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From: Mo Lancaster
Subject: Crossing guards at Mineral Point and Segoe
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 8:03:14 PM

You don't often get email from m.olson.lancaster@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Myself and our neighbors are extremely concerned with the move to pull the crossing guards at Mineral Point and Segoe
for middle school use.
My husband was involved in a hit and run while he was biking at that intersection which thankfully only resulted in a
concussion for him. But it is not something I hope to repeat with my kids. 
 We live in Midvale Heights; the neighborhood across Mineral Point road from Hamilton Middle chool.
We have relied on the crossing guards at Mineral Point and Segoe for years. Why would they pull the crossing guards and
deny safe passage for kids to get to school? The school start and end time shifted by only 15 minutes. 
As a household with two working parents we rely on this safe passage for our kids getting to and from school. To find out
now, just two weeks before school starts that we cannot rely on this is not only frustrating but disheartening.
Can you advise us further on this matter? Is there someone else we should be taking our concerns for our child's safety
too? 
Kindly,
Mo Lancaster 
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